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Dear Private Provider,
Thank you for your letter. In it, you have outlined a prescription that you have issued to your client, our patient. We will add this to our records as a medication prescribed elsewhere, to enable ongoing safety of our own prescribing, in line with GMC regulations.
Your own prescribers will be aware of their obligations to ensure they are using a mechanism that gathers sufficient information to support a safe prescribing decision. As a practice we encourage our patients to request a Summary Sheet of their records, to share with other providers of medical care etc., as they see fit. This contains details of current medications and major diagnoses relevant to our GP-led medical care of the patient. They are not a comprehensive summary of all past and current medical care and should be used at the users’ own risk. 
Patients will not be given appointments to capture weight and blood pressure for external use.

Yours Sincerely,
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